
For the 2021-22 session, The Bengali Literary Society undertook both online as well as offline
events.
List of events undertaken by the BLS over the course of the academic year -

1. Film Screening- THE BENGALI LITERARY SOCIETY – AZADI KA AMRUT
MAHOTSAV- MOVIE SCREENING(GHARE BAIRE)
The Bengali Literary Society, in collaboration with the Cine Club, organised a movie
screening on August 15, 2021, pertaining to Azadi Ka Amrut Mahotsav. The film Ghare
Baire, directed by Satyajit Ray was screened via Discord and it was exclusive to only the
students of St. Stephen’s College. The event was attended by approximately 13 people
from our college. Following the movie screening, the audience members engaged in a
lively discussion on discord.

2. DAG Museums Virtual Tour- THE BENGALI LITERARY SOCIETY – AZADI KA
AMRUT MAHOTSAV- Online museum tour in association with DAG Museums,
Kolkata - GHARE BAIRE
The Bengali Literary Society,  organised an online museum tour in association with DAG
Museums, Kolkata - Ghare Baire on 28th September, 2021 at 5:30 PM. The tour was
centred on two hundred years of art in Bengal and was live streamed on the BLS’s
Facebook Page, via Streamyard. It was conducted by Ms. Sumona Chakravarty (Deputy
Director of Ghare Baire, DAG Museums at the Currency Building. Kolkata). This event
was conducted under the banner of  Azadi Ka Amrut Mahotsav and was open to all.



Approximately 10 people joined. Following the online museum tour , the audience
engaged in a lively discussion with the presenter.

3. Agamani- Agamani was conducted on our Instagram Page, with students sending songs,
photographs and poems to celebrate the arrival of Durga Puja. It was held over a period
of nine days, from 3rd to 11th October.





4. Alumni Meet- The College hosted its Annual Alumni Meet on the 12th of December,
2021, where the college societies were given a chance to put up their stalls to interact
with the alumni and establish contact with them. The BLS took part in the Alumni meet
and interacted with a number of former students, who expressed interest in the activities
of the Society.

5. For the even semester, we hosted the Bong Lunch on 8th March, 2022  which saw a
footfall of around 200 people. The Society organised authentic Bengali food and held the
event in the college mess. It was organised keeping in mind the Covid restrictions.


